July 7, 2006
President and Members of City Council

City of Pittsburgh

510 City-County Building

414 Grant Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear President and Members of Council:


This letter is to notify you that I am withdrawing the following nominee as a member to the Ethics Commission of the City of Pittsburgh as I seek to appoint him to the Equal Opportunity Review Commission:



Marvin Leibowitz



6501 Landview Road



Pittsburgh, PA 15217
Thank you for your cooperation. 






Sincerely, 






Bob O’Connor






Mayor

BO/ms

